
 

 

 

 

This Newsletter focuses on one important development for Eurlyaid that we would like to 
inform members about: 

 

Announcement of our next General Assembly 

 

The next General Assembly will take place at the Eurlyaid conference in Kharkiv, Ukraine.  
The conference is entitled: 

Early Childhood Intervention: changing paradigms through 
participatory practices with families, professionals and 

society. 

October 10-12th 2018 

In cooperation with the following partners: 

SI “Institute of Health of Children and Adolescents of National Academy of Medical 
Sciences”, Ministry of Health, Ministry of Social Policy and Ministry of Education, National 
Assembly of Persons  with Disabilities of Ukraine (NAPD), UNICEF, Twinning project, 
Charity Fund Early Intervention Institute (CFEI), Kharkiv, HealthProm UK. 

The General Assembly will take place on October 10th from 17.00 - 18.30.  Further details of 
the conference can be found here. http://conference.eurlyaid.eu/ We would like all members 
of Eurlyaid to attend and look forward to seeing you there. An agenda will be forwarded to all 
members in due course. 
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